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Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue 

 

Re: Senate Bill 702 A 

 

 

Dear Chair Senator Meek, Vice-Chair Senator McLane and members of the 

Committee: 

 

 

I am opposed to SB 702. Tobacco has no place being under the control of the 

Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission.  

 

The Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission does not have a history of sound 

financial management nor integrity. Putting tobacco under its auspices is just asking 

for trouble.  

 

It is obvious the do-gooder politicians in the legislature will not sleep until every facet 

of our lives falls under the control of one or another state agency. Enough is enough.  

 

Thank you, 

Richard Wisner 


